
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area  

Central Nautical Management 6 

Announcement No. 71/2024 IJmuiden, 13 December 2024 

 Subject: Works Afrikahaven 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following:  

From 6 January 2025 to 10 January 2025, work will take place in the Afrikahaven. 

The work will be carried out by the work vessels Haringvliet and Westerschelde and will consist of 
moving a mooring pole. 

The work will be carried out during this period from Monday to Friday from 06:00 to 17:00. 
The workboats involved in this project are on standby on VHF channel 3 and carry the prescribed 
BPR signs. 

Consequences for shipping 
1. the Afrikahaven Palen Zuid berth, will be out of use for all shipping from 6 January to 10

January;

Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  

J.H.M. Mateyo 


